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February 17, 2020 
 
 
Dear Culinary Provider, 
 
Please be advised that CPL LABS Patient Service Center located on the Culinary 
Health Fund/St. Louis Square Campus – 1901 Las Vegas Blvd, Suite 104 is OPEN 
for Culinary participants and their dependents that have lab testing orders.  
 
The hours of operation are Monday through Friday from 7am – 2pm and 
Saturdays from 7am – 11am.  We will notify you as the other Patient Service 
Centers re-open. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this notification, please contact one of our 
Healthcare Services Associates at (702) 892-7313, option 2. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
The Culinary Health Fund  


